
I have concerns about this bill requiring cash payments at all locations. As noted by others, theft and vandalism for payment boxes 
is increasing. This creates challenges for equitable treatment of customers when someone's payment is stolen. 

In addition, the requirement to accept up to $100 in coins is unacceptable. Customers who are unhappy will sometimes try to pay 
bills or tickets using coins -- can you imagine how long it takes to count 10,000 pennies? This is not a tenable business practice, and 
most businesses limit the amount of coin they will accept to balance the customer's need to pay with coins and the business need to 
track payments accurately and timely. 

Thanks. 


